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Student Groups

● First Clubs Committee meeting
○ Backlog of applications from over the summer
○ Applications approved and to be ratified

● First Services Committee meeting
○ Group updates
○ Event regulations discussions
○ Activities Night feedback
○ Building feedback

● Activities Night winter edition planning
● Equity complaints
● Publicizing student group constitutions
● Bill96 compliance of document translation - website + student life governance documents

Mental Health

● Mental Health roundtable
● Work with admin

Projects

● Final stages of contract review for Portal
● Gerts Cultural Nights for Cultural Student Groups - ongoing…
● Accessibility in internal regulations
● Updates to sale and service food policy

McGill Student Services and Miscellaneous

● Campus Life and Engagement collaboration: orientation x activities night
● Club Portal agreement with McGill - data governance
● GSVP Training
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● SSMU Exec reunion
● UofT rep meeting
● SSMU Intranet engagement plan
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